
 
 

 

         

 

 

 
 

March 2, 2015 
  
Ontario Securities Commission: 
20 Queen Street West, 22nd Floor 
Toronto, Ontario , M5J 3S8 
 
 
 

 

Re: Notice of Change of Auditors 
 TJR Coatings Inc. (the “Corporation”) 
 
We have read the Corporation’s Notice of Change of auditors dated February 25, 2015 which we understand 
will be filed in pursuant to Section 4.11 of National Instrument 51-102 of the Canadian Securities 
Administrators. 
 
Pursuant to National Instrument 51-102,  please accept this letter as confirmation we have reviewed the 
Notice and,  based on our knowledge at the present time, we agree with information contained therein as it 
pertains to Wasserman Ramsay, Chartered Accountants. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Wasserman Ramsey  
Chartered Accountants 
 
 
cc: Board of Directors of TJR Coatings Inc. 
  
 


